
FAQ n.45115

FAQs:
Operational Suitability Data (OSD) for flight crew (FC) , Aircrew, Regulations

Question:
Are ODR tables available as part of the operational suitability data (OSD)
for flight crew (FC) document?

Answer:
ODR tables which have been established as part of an OSD FC operational
evaluation, are part of the OSD FC data, approved under the type certificate (TC)/
supplemental type certificate (STC) and owned by the TC/STC holder. These ODR
tables are original equipment manufacturer OEM generic and must be customized
for use by operators to their specific aircraft configurations.

Such ODR tables should therefore be requested directly from the TC/STC holder
which has an obligation according to Part-21 to make OSD FC documents available
to users.
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Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/it/faq/45115
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